

# Unit 4

# Our free-time activities

## A. VOCABULARY



## B. STRUCTURES



1. Cách hỏi ai đó thích làm gì vào thời gian rảnh.

♥ What do you like doing in your free time?

(Bạn thích làm gì vào thời gian rảnh?)

I like.....

(Tôi thích.....)

**Example:**

What do you like doing in your free time?

(Bạn thích làm gì vào thời gian rảnh?)

-> I like watering the flowers.

(Tôi thích tưới hoa)



## 2. Cách hỏi ai đó thích làm gì vào cuối tuần.

♥ **What do you do at the weekend?**

(Bạn làm gì vào ngày cuối tuần?)

**I** .....

(Tôi .....)

**Example:**

What do you do at the weekend?

(Bạn làm gì vào ngày cuối tuần?)

-> I often play table tennis

(Tôi thường chơi bóng bàn)

### LESSON 1



#### Exercise 1. Read and match.



go for a walk

play the violin

water the flowers

surf the internet



#### Exercise 2. Read and match.

1 go

the guitar

2 play

TV

3 play

for a walk

4 do

a kite

5 water

the internet

6 watch

yoga

7 surf

the flowers

8 fly

the violin

 **Exercise 3. Complete the words with i,n,g,t or a.**

1. doing

2. playng

3. surfig

4. goin

5. Wtchng

6. Waering

 **Exercise 4. Look and write**



1. Phong and his grandfather like \_\_\_\_\_ in their free time.



2. I and my friends like \_\_\_\_\_ in our free time.



3. I like \_\_\_\_\_ in my free time.



4. Jane likes \_\_\_\_\_ in her free time.



5. We like \_\_\_\_\_ in our free time.

 **Exercise 5. Read and write.**

1



**A:** What do you like doing in your free time?

**B:** I like \_\_\_\_\_.

3



**A:** Do you like playing \_\_\_\_\_?

**B:** Yes, I do. I like \_\_\_\_\_ it in my free time.

2



**A:** What does your sister like doing in her free time?

**B:** She likes \_\_\_\_\_.

4



**A:** \_\_\_\_\_ do you like doing in your free time?

**B:** \_\_\_\_\_.



 **Exercise 6. Read and fill in the blanks.**



What do we like doing in our (1)  time?

My father likes (2)  for a walk in the park. My mother likes (3)

the flowers. My sister likes (4)  the Internet. What about

me? Well, I like playing the (5) . I go to the Music (6)  on

Tuesdays and Thursdays.

 **Exercise 7. Circle the correct words to complete the sentences.**

1. What do you like doing in \_\_\_\_\_ free time? ( **your** / my )
2. What \_\_\_\_\_ your father like doing in his free time? ( **do** / does )
3. What does your mother like doing in \_\_\_\_\_ free time? ( **their** / her )
4. What does your brother \_\_\_\_\_ doing in his free time? ( like / **likes** )
5. They like surfing the internet in \_\_\_\_\_ free time. ( **their** / our )
6. We like watering the flowers in \_\_\_\_\_ free time. ( **their** / our )

 **Exercise 8. Reorder the words to make the correct sentence.**

1. do/ Where/ live ?/ you

=> \_\_\_\_\_

2. does / in / your brother / What / do / free time? / his

=> \_\_\_\_\_

3. do / your / do / free / What / time? / in / you

=> \_\_\_\_\_

4. his / free / in / for/ walk / a / father / My / doesn't / going/ time/ like

=> \_\_\_\_\_

5. free/ like/ I / internet/ my/ the/ time/ surfing/ in/.

=> \_\_\_\_\_

6. does/ how/ go/ your/ the/ sister/ cinema/ often/ to/ ?

=> \_\_\_\_\_

## LESSON 2

### Exercise 1. Look , read and circle.

- 1 She  listens to music.  
 a. always                      b. often                      c. sometimes
- 2 I  water the flower.  
 a. always                      b. usually                      c. never
- 3 They  ride my bike.  
 a. often                      b. rarely                      c. always
- 4 He  surfs the internet.  
 a. usually                      b. always                      c. rarely
- 5 I  read stories.  
 a. never                      b. usually                      c. rarely

### Exercise 2. Match the pictures to the correct phrases.

1. He often rides his bike.
2. She sometimes waters the flowers.
3. I never play violin.

4. They always go for a walk.
5. He usually surfs the internet.
6. I rarely read stories.



### Exercise 3. Read and put a tick (✓) in correct box.

- 1
- ☐ I usually play tennis at 4:30.
- ☐ I play usually tennis at 4:30.

- 2
- ☐ He often eat bananas.
- ☐ He often eats bananas.



3

- ☐ She always goes fishing.
- ☐ She always go fishing.

4

- ☐ Lan usually reads stories.
- ☐ Lan usually read stories.

5

- ☐ I sometimes water the flowers.
- ☐ I sometimes waters the flowers.

6

- ☐ They never play the violin.
- ☐ They never plays the violin.

7

- ☐ They rarely surf the internet.
- ☐ They rarely surfs the internet.

8

- ☐ He often rides his bike in the park.
- ☐ He often ride his bike in the park.

 **Exercise 4. Read and complete.**

- 1 A: What do you like doing in your free time?  
B: I \_\_\_\_\_  
A: Oh, Great!
- 2 A: \_\_\_\_\_ do you do at the weekend?  
B: I usually \_\_\_\_\_.  
A: What type of stories \_\_\_\_\_ like reading?  
B: I \_\_\_\_\_ reading fairy tales.



 **Exercise 5. Read tick True or False**

My dad and I have the same hobby. We both like fishing very much because it is a quiet sport. There are a lot of big trees around quiet ponds and rivers in our neighborhood. We often go fishing there. Dad and I can sit for hours to wait for the fish. We often talk about my study or our relatives.

0. My father and I like different sports.
1. Fishing is a quiet sport.
2. We often go fishing in the forest.
3. My father and I often talk to each other while fishing.
4. We can't sit long when we go fishing.
5. We have friendly chats while fishing.

True False

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | ✓ |
|  |   |
|  |   |
|  |   |
|  |   |
|  |   |

 **Exercise 6. Read and answer the questions.**

My name is Linh. I'm ten years old. In my free time, I often read story books. My favorite story is Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. I like reading books because it helps me widen knowledge. My father often watches sports programmes on TV because he is a big fan of football. My mother likes cooking. She usually cooks meals for our family. My brother, Phong likes playing sports. He often plays basketball in his free time. At weekend, my family goes camping or goes for a picnic. We go for a picnic once a month.

1. What does Linh do in her free time?

\_\_\_\_\_

2. Why does she like reading books?

\_\_\_\_\_

3. What does her father often do?

\_\_\_\_\_

4. What does her mother like doing?

\_\_\_\_\_

5. What does her brother do in his free time?

\_\_\_\_\_

6. What do they do at weekend?

\_\_\_\_\_

 **Exercise 7. Look, read and write.**

Summer holiday is great. We do not go to (0) school and we can do a lot of things. I like

(1)  I go to the swimming pool three times a week. My brother Nick

can't swim but he can (2)  very well. He often rides a bike with

his friends in their free time. When our parents are free at the weekend, we often

(3)  Mom prepares a lot of delicious (4) 

We can enjoy our meal outdoors.

 **Exercise 10. Listen and write.**  **Track 21**

**1**

A: What are you doing Kate?

B: I'm watching \_\_\_\_\_.

A: Do you often watch cartoon at the weekend?

B: \_\_\_\_\_. I like watching cartoon very much.

**2**

A: What are you doing David?

B: I'm reading a story.

A: Do you \_\_\_\_\_ read stories at the weekend?

B: No, I don't. I usually \_\_\_\_\_. I like it very much.

 **Exercise 11. Listen and circle.**  **Track 22**

1. I \_\_\_\_\_ go to the playground.

a. always

b. usually

2. He \_\_\_\_\_ goes to the skatepark.

a. often

b. usually

3. She \_\_\_\_\_ goes to the shopping mall.

a. never

b. often

4. We \_\_\_\_\_ go to the playground.

a. sometimes

b. usually

5. They \_\_\_\_\_ go to the playground.

a. rarely

b. never





# LESSON 3

## Exercise 1. Read, choose and write.

|        |      |      |      |    |      |       |    |
|--------|------|------|------|----|------|-------|----|
| listen | read | ride | surf | go | play | water | go |
|--------|------|------|------|----|------|-------|----|



1. \_\_\_\_skating



2. \_\_\_\_stories.



3. \_\_\_\_for a walk



4. \_\_\_\_a bike



5. \_\_\_\_the flowers



6. \_\_\_\_the piano



7. \_\_\_\_to music



8. \_\_\_\_the internet

## Exercise 2. Read and number.

1 I often watch TV in the morning

2 I usually do housework in my free time.

3 He sometimes listens to music at the weekend.

4 He reads book in his free time.



## Exercise 3. Circle the odd one out.

- |                |              |               |             |
|----------------|--------------|---------------|-------------|
| 1. A: city     | B: village   | C: mountains  | D: address  |
| 2. A: American | B: Australia | C: Vietnamese | D: Chinese  |
| 3. A: tennis   | B: football  | C: English    | D: baseball |
| 4. A: friend   | B: active    | C: clever     | D: helpful  |
| 5. A: always   | B: water     | C: sometimes  | D: usually  |
| 6. A: never    | B: piano     | C: violin     | D: guitar   |